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June 27, 1984 Luanne Hisel

Tenneco 0il Co.
Scott McKinney

P.O. Box 3249
Englewood Co 80155

Re: Hamner #11, 20-29N-9W

Dear Scott:

If you have not already done so, please submit
immediately your sundry to change the number on

this well back to the #1A.

Also send the C-104 for the Gallup side, completed

in sections I, II, and III to change the well number.

It is very important that this is done.

Sincerely,

(R 7L C

cc: well file

Oil Conservation Aztec, New Mexico



